
 

 

FIELD STUDIES INFORMATION SHEET 
 
Traffic Counts: October and November 2014  

The Site C Clean Energy Project is currently undergoing a cooperative environmental 
assessment by the Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency and the B.C. Environmental 
Assessment Office. BC Hydro is continuing to conduct environmental and engineering field 
studies on and around the Peace River between the Williston Reservoir and the Alberta border 
to inform detailed mitigation and monitoring planning. Project construction will not take place 
unless Site C receives environmental certification, regulatory permits and authorizations, and 
approvals to proceed. 
 

During the months of October and November, BC Hydro is conducting traffic counts at key 
intersections in Fort St. John, Taylor, Hudson’s Hope and Chetwynd to establish current levels 
of traffic volume. Video recording equipment will be mounted on utility poles or signal poles at 
19 locations to collect vehicle turning data. There will be no disruption to traffic or traffic 
operations during this activity. 
 
Traffic counts will be conducted at the following locations: 

• Canyon Drive / Beattie • Highway 97 / Western Bypass 
• Highway 29 / Clarke • Highway 97 / Highway 29S 
• Highway 29 / Farrell Creek Rd • Highway 97 / Jackfish Lake Road 
• Highway 97 / Highway 29N • Old Fort Road / 242 Road 
• Highway 97 / 271 Road • Old Fort Road / Alaska Road 
• Highway 29 / 269 Road • Old Fort Road / 85 Avenue 
• Highway 97 / Old Fort Road • Old Fort Road / 240 Road 
• Highway 97 / 100 Street • 240 Road / 269 Road 
• Highway 97 / 85th Avenue • 85th Avenue / 100 Street 
• Highway 97 / 86 Avenue  

 
Field study updates are available at www. 
sitecproject.com and in the Community 
Consultation offices in Fort St. John and 
Hudson’s Hope.  
 
For further information, please contact: 
Kate O’Neil, Community Relations 
Site C Clean Energy Project 
Community Consultation Office – Fort St. John 
Office: 250-785-3415   Cell: 250-793-5416 
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